
Dear executive board members,  

 

I regret to inform you that I am handing in my resignation from the position of S-Cubed’s 

Media Officer for the term 2018/2019. The reason for this decision being that I am taking on 

a new course that is not in the Faculty of Science, thus I cannot pursue my work for this 

organisation representing science students. This was not an easy decision to take since I 

believe in the work that is carried out by the organisation but I feel as if I would not be able 

to give my utmost towards the work being carried out. In the few months I have joined S-

Cubed, the organisation has given me many opportunities and also helped me grow on a 

personal level and for that I am forever grateful. I would like to thank this term’s executive 

teams for an incredible experience. I will surely miss being part of the team and I hope I will 

still be able to give a helping hand whenever needed. I truly wish you the best of luck for the 

year ahead.  

 

Sincerely, Andrea Baluci 

 
 


